
To: Riverview Corridor Policy Advisory Committee 

From: Riverview Corridor Project Staff 

RE: Station Area Planning Task Force Appointment 

Date: October 14, 2021 

Introduction 

On April 1, 2021, The Riverview Modern Streetcar Project’s Policy Advisory Committee appointed 
members to serve the project’s Community Advisory Committee and Station Area Planning Task Force 
to advise technical staff and policymakers during the Environmental and Pre-Engineering (EPE) Phase of 
the project. To provide the Policy Advisory Committee with the broadest and most representative input, 
member recommendations focused on providing broad geographic representation, racial and cultural 
diversity, and representation of businesses, residents and transit users. 

The list of appointed members was recommended by subgroups of the Policy Advisory Committee who 
reviewed applications in January and again in March 2021. Both subgroups recommended that the 
Policy Advisory Committee remain open to the possibility of adding additional Community Advisory 
Committee or Station Area Planning Task Force members in the future. The Policy Advisory Committee 
appointed one additional member each to the Community Advisory Committee and Station Area 
Planning Task Force at its July 15, 2021 meeting.  

New Station Area Planning Task Force Candidate 

Ward 2 resident and former city councilmember Dave Thune submitted an application to join the 
Station Area Planning Task Force on October 13, 2021. Dave's appointment would add the perspective 
of a small business owner and long-term resident to the Station Area Planning Task Force.

Recommended Policy Advisory Committee Action 
• Approve the appointment of Dave Thune to the Station Area Planning Task Force.
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